
Written 

Comments 
§228.43(a)(1) 



Reviewed – 2022  §228.43 (a)(1) 
Reviewed – 2023 
Reviewed – 2024 
 

Written Comments  

The following are the written comments received from the public for the current year 

and each of the prior two calendar years that specifically relate to the bank’s 

performance in helping to meet the community credit needs. 

Comments 

On March 18, 2024, we received a thank you note from the Newton Career and 

Technical Center for our service with their student job fair by providing interviews and 

real life experience. 

On March 15, 2024, we received an email from a math coach at Double Springs 

Elementary School who thanked us for partnering with them during their Math Night 

event. 

On March 3, 2024, we received a Federal Reserve complaint from a customer regarding 

Transworld. 

On February 28, 2024, we received a complaint through our website from a customer 

regarding his overdrawn account. After numerous attempts to resolve the customer’s 

issue, the customer chose to close his account. 

On January 11, 2024, our West Point Community President received an email thanking 

us for the credit support of a woman-owned business.  

On January 1, 2024, we received a Consumer Financial Protection Bureau complaint 

letter submitted by a customer regarding her overdrawn accounts and the recent 

conversion from Mechanics Bank to BankFirst. As a courtesy, the bank refunded the 

fees that had been charged to her account and provided assistance at the local branch 

to bring the customer’s accounts to a current status. 

In August, September, and October 2023, BankFirst was acknowledged through several 

Facebook posts from Double Springs Elementary School thanking our employees for 

sharing financial education lessons with their students. 

On July 27, 2023, we received a letter from the Regional Rehabilitation Center thanking 

us for the service that our Treasury Management Sales Representative, Rashni Barath, 

provides to their organization as a member of their Board of Directors. 
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On July 20, 2023, we received a letter from the Autism Center of North Mississippi 

thanking us for the service that our Treasury Management Sales Representative, Rashni 

Barath, provides to their organization as a member of their Board of Directors. 
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From: Angela Baldy 
Date: Fri, Mar 15, 2024 at 9:20 AM
Subject: DSES Program
To:  <

Amanda, 

I'm not a classroom teacher, but as the math coach I heard great things about the program.  The kids were excited and 
loved the activities.  One of the weak areas in math is just being able to count change.  I appreciate what you all are doing 
to raise awareness and support our community. We need more things like that in schools.  

I also appreciate your team setting up a table at math night.  I enjoyed partnering with Bankfirst and look forward to more 
opportunities to work together in the future.

~Angela

--
Angela J. Baldy
AMSTI-UNA Teacher-in-Residence
K-4 Double Springs Elementary Math Coach

"Mathematics is not about numbers, equations, computations, or algorithms.  It's about understanding."  ~William Paul 
Thurston
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